From:

Sent: 22 August 2019 13:47

To: Planning

Subject: [personal]: Planning alerts – London Borough of Camden

I wish to comment on the two applications below to reduce the 6 trees. Unfortunately, because of a glitch in Camden's systems, the date given for comment per-dates the date of application, which is a difficulty for those of us without time travel.

I'm ok with these applications if it is planned ONLY to take the trees back to the current pollard position. But these are important trees, in important corner positions, and so they should not be lopped any further than that – to do so would be a danger to their health and a detriment to the Conservation Area.

David Stone

From:

**Sent:** 13 August 2019 06:19 **To:** Stone, David:LT (LN)

Subject: Planning alerts - London Borough of Camden

Camden Town Hall is closed for refurbishment. From September 2018 our planning committee meetings will be held at:

Crowndale Centre 218 Eversholt Street London NW1 1BD

New and updated planning applications within 100 metres of 26 Pilgrim's Lane London NW3 1SN.

# New applications (3)

## 2 Kemplay Road London NW3 1SY

FRON T GARDEN: 3 x Limes (T4 - T6) - Reduce by up to 1.5m to shape and contain.

Application number: 2019/4118/T

Application type: Application for Works to Tree(s) covered by a TPO

View Application

### 2 Kemplay Road London NW3 1SY

REAR GARDEN: 2 x Limes (T1 & T2) - Reduce by up to 1.5m to shape and contain. FRONT GARDEN: 1 x Lime (T3) - Reduce by up to 1.5m to shape and contain.

Application number: 2019/4102/T

Application type: Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) in a Conservation Area

#### **View Application**

### 44 Pilgrim's Lane London NW3 1SN

The erection of a single storey rear extension at ground floor together with the installation of replacement windows and doors on the front rear and side elevations and the installation of a rear elevation metal balustrade.

Application number: 2019/3496/P

Application type: Full Planning Permission

**View Application** 

Please give feedback to help us improve this service.

If you no longer want to receive emails from us regarding these criteria you can unsubscribe.

Copyright © 2019 Disclaimer and privacy statement

Important: This is a personal email, not an email sent on behalf of Allen & Overy LLP or its affiliated undertakings. Neither Allen & Overy LLP nor any of its affiliated undertakings accepts any responsibility for the content of this email.